
 

 

 

Reception/Year 1 and Year 2 Classes – September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to share our plan relating to the teaching arrangements 

from September 2025. This will involve children that will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 from 

September.  

 

We will be holding two meetings in the school hall on Tuesday 4th February. One meeting at 9:15am 

and a second meeting at 6:00pm. This will enable as many parents as possible to attend.  

 

During the meeting we will present how the children will be taught next year. Then staff and 

governors will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Senior Leadership Team 

 


